
Graduate Programme in Islamic 
Studies and Humanities (2021 entry)

What to expect in the webinar

•	 Aims and structure of the programme

•	 Admissions process

•	 Accommodation and living in London

•	 Student Services & support

•	 Career pathways

WEBINAR

The Institute of Ismaili Studies welcomes prospective students to attend a webinar to find 

out more about the Graduate Programme in Islamic Studies and Humanities. Meet virtually 

with Dr Laila Halani (Head of Department of Graduate Studies), Dr Alex Henley (GPISH 

Programme Leader), Student Services, and current students, and ask your questions. 

Tuesday 27 October 2020
at 3pm - 4.30pm BST (UK)

To join the webinar please register at: 
iis.ac.uk/graduate-studies/gpish

http://iis.ac.uk/graduate-studies/gpish

